

Executive Principal: Mrs N Davis

6th July 2018

Dear J Walker

Thank you for your freedom of information request received on 23rd May 2018. We treated this request as a freedom of information request under the Freedom of information Act 2000. Please accept this letter as our formal response to the following:

Could you please supply the following at your earliest convenience?

Since September 2016,

The amount spent on branded marketing materials.

The amount spent on Branded marketing materials is £2,715.20

The cost to the Trust of student uniforms. Our uniform spend is £3,900.60

The amount spent on other marketing e.g. Teach Meet, for the express purpose of expanding the Trust.

Other marketing spends total £5,233,06

The amount spent on stationery, books and basic teaching supplies.

The total amount spent on stationary and basic teaching supplies is £133,662.49

We apologise for the slight delay in providing you with our response. Academies run their financial year via academic year (September – July) so as I hope you can appreciate this time of the year is a very busy one for finance officers within the school.

We trust that this response has fulfilled your initial request, however If you are not satisfied with this response or you wish to complain about any aspect of the handling of your request, then you should contact me in the first instance.

If informal resolution is not possible and you are still dissatisfied then you may apply for an independent internal review by contacting the CEO of the Amethyst Academies Trust- Mrs N Davies, Barnhurst Lane, Codsall, Wolverhampton WV8 1RT. Please note that any request for an internal review must be made within 40 working days of the date on which the attempt to reach informal resolution has come to an end.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lauren Jones Compliance Officer

Barnhurst Lane, Wolverhampton WV8 1RT

Tel: 01902 556868 Fax: 01902 556869

Web: aatrust.co.uk

2402 v1 12/16